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Thursday, March 22, 2018 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m.   
 

Attendance 
Mr. Terrell, Ms. Kyle, Ms. Jackson, Ms. Berrospi, Ms. Zwickel, Ms. Leroy, Ms. Venzant, 
Ms. Addison, Mr. Wilkson, Ms. Mitchell, Ms. Solomon, Ms. Henderson, and Ms. Lozano 
 

Greetings/Welcome 

Mr. Terrell welcomed and thanked everyone for coming to the meeting.   

 

Adoption of Agenda 
Ms. Addison moved and Ms. Venzant seconded that the agenda be accepted as 
printed. 
 

Reading of Minutes 
January 24, 2018 
 

Summer School 
Summer School will be held at Codwell Elementary.  Mrs. Mitchell will be in charge.     
 

Budget 
Next school year, staffing at the campus level and within central office departments will 
be impacted by the budget.  Some campuses will lose staff while other campuses will 
gain staff.  I will continue to keep you updated. 
 

Intruder Drill/Shelter in Place 
We need to ensure every single visitor checks in at the front office to get a visitor’s 
pass.  We need to keep our campus safe. 
  

Concerns/Comments 
No comments and/or concerns at this time. 
 
Ms. Henderson moved and Ms. Kyle seconded that the meeting be adjourned at 3:45 
p.m. 


